
Junction 16 News 
 

Major Junction improvements get underway 

 

An improvement scheme has been 

developed for Mannington 

Roundabout with the aim to ease 

traffic congestion in the area and 

improve conditions for those using the 

roundabout, helping to provide more 

reliable journey times. Work started 

on Monday (16 April) and will take 

approximately 10 weeks. 

 

Mannington Roundabout webpage  

 

 

 

Multi-million pound Junction 16 upgrade edging closer 

 
 

Drivers will have noticed that the traffic management around Junction 16 has reduced as the work 

is now in its final stages. We are now focusing on opening the new right hand turn from Royal 

Wootton Bassett into Hay Lane which will mean an overnight closure (8pm-6am) on Thursday (26 

April) to enable us to connect the traffic lights. 

Find out more about the Junction 16 project  

 

 

http://www.swindon.gov.uk/mannington
http://www.swindon.gov.uk/junction16


Closure News, Thursday 26th April 

 

Junction 16  

 

Thursday, 26 April. 

Overnight closure (8pm - 6am) of Hay Lane towards Wroughton.   

 


